Jenna Litherland

From: Ryan Speer <ryan@timgreatrex.com>

 Sent:
 03 June 2024 17:09

 To:
 Adele Minza

Cc: tim@timgreatrex.com

Subject: Re: 2024/1833/INVALID - 65 South End Road

You don't often get email from ryan@timgreatrex.com. <u>Learn why this is important</u>

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Dear Adele,

Apologies for the delay in replying. I can confirm that the signage will be non illuminated.

Many thanks,

Ryan Speer

Tim Greatrex Architect ryan@timgreatrex.com 07547187323



